
Dear Mr. Kovacs, 

   

We revert to the e-mail dated 31 January 2013 related to on the planned 
maintenance works for 2013 with the following details: 

- TRANSGAZ finalized the schedule for the maintenance works to be 
performed in April, precisely during 11-12 April 2013, from 8.00 a.m.-3.30 
p.m.; 

- 19 valves will be inspected on the pipeline section where the booked 
capacity might be impacted. During the inspection works, the valves will be 
shut off 70% for 5 minutes and then they will be fully opened. When they 
are blocked in the shut off position, the inspection technological schedule 
shall provide for corrective actions to remedy the blocking effects as soon 
as possible; 

If the maintenance works will be performed under normal conditions, the gas 
transmission capacity will be unaffected.  

   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vasile FLOREA 

Director 
Operating Division 

      

 


